
 

 

TCDXA MEETING MINUTES 

February 20, 2017 

Pub 42 Restaurant 

New Hope, MN 

CALL TO ORDER: 

The meeting was called to order at 6:25 PM by president Mike Sigelman, KØBUD.  

ATTENDANCE: 

There were 31 members and 3 visitors in attendance. 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

The report for February is attached. Contributions (dues) for 2017 are now due. Check the roster 

page on the website to make sure you are paid up for 2017. You can make your contribution using 

PayPal or by mail. See the home page for links. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

David, KØSL, reported there are 147 paid members for 2017. At this point twelve members have 

not renewed. 

Chuck Munce, KØSQ, became a Silent Key on February 17th. Services are pending. 

Mike, KØBUD, reminded members we are looking to fill the President and Program Chair 

positions. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

None. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

None. 

DRAWING: 

$140 was collected for the drawing and three winners received $20 each: W1CC, KØDPT, and 

W9LHG. The balance of $80 went to the club treasury. 

http://www.tcdxa.org/roster.php
http://www.tcdxa.org/roster.php
http://www.tcdxa.org/index.html


PROGRAM: 

Larry Menzel, WØPR, presented his program, “Putting together a great DX station in Minnesota”. 

ADJOURNMENT: 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:32 PM. 

 

My thanks to David, KØSL, and Tom, ABØJ, for covering for me in my absence. 

Pat Cain, KØPC 

TCDXA Secretary/Treasurer 

  



 


